August 24, 2010

Secretary Kimberly Bose F.E.R.C. 800 First St., N.E. Washington, D.C. 20426

Dear Secretary Bose:

This letter is to formally notify you of our concern regarding the removal of the Kilarc Reservoir in the Community of Whitmore, California. It is our belief that the removal of this reservoir will have a significant negative impact upon our small, single school district.

Whitmore School is funded by yearly property taxes under Basic Aid. Any devaluing of property values will have a devastating effect upon our school financing, including the possibility of our not being able to afford to continue operating.

Please consider the tremendous affect that the removal of Kilarc Reservoir will have upon the children of Whitmore.

Sincerely,

George DeFillipo Superintendent/ Principal